
 
                                                   

 

        
  

         30th September 2014 
Dear Parent/Carer  
      
We are celebrating Harvest Festival on Tuesday 7th October when pupils from Year 3 will 
present a Harvest Assembly, ‘The Little Red Hen.’ 
 

We would be very grateful if your child could bring in some harvest gifts, such as small tins or 
packets of food, fruit and vegetables. The food will then be distributed to the elderly, the 
housebound and the needy in the local area. Please can you send in the donated tinned food 
and any fresh produce on Monday 6th October. 
 

If you have any empty shoeboxes, please send them into school as they would be very 
useful for packaging the harvest items. 
If you are able to help with the packing and distribution, please fill in the slip below and return 
to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. The packaging will take place on Tuesday 
7th October after the harvest assembly.  Your help would be appreciated. 
 

We would like to invite Year 3 parents, family and friends only, to attend Harvest Assembly 
on Tuesday 7th October at 9:00am. Please fill out the slip below if you are able to come. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

D. Bailey and D. Mercanton 
 

Miss Bailey and Mrs Mercanton 
Year 3 teachers  
....................................................................................................................................... 
 

To Miss Bailey and Mrs Mercanton ~ Harvest Festival 
 

I would like to reserve           seats for the Year 3 Harvest Festival  
on Tuesday 7th October at 9:00am. **Year 3 only** 
 
Signed         
 
 
Child’s Name         Class      
 
I am able to help for an hour with the packing and distribution of food  
after the Harvest Festival Assembly **all year groups** 
 
 
Signed         
 
 
Child’s Name      __________ Class ___________________
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